March 23, 2020

Dear WCASD School Community.

Governor Wolf has announced that schools in PA will be closed for through Monday, April 6 at a minimum. If schools are allowed to re-open at that time, the Governor has provided two days for schools to prepare (April 7 and 8 for West Chester.) April 9 and 10 are already scheduled as Spring Break. Unless things change, our first day back would be Monday, April 13.

We will begin to provide instruction of new materials beginning March 30. To be sensitive to our teachers, many of whom are also at home without child care, we are providing four days this week of training and planning for our teachers (March 24 - 27). Please click here to view an online learning schedule that will take us through Monday, April 13. We'll be sure to update you as things evolve. We expect our last student day to be Friday, June 5. The PA Department of Education has waived the 180-day requirement.

<u>Please click here to view the email that we sent on March 22 to parents about online learning for the next few weeks.</u>

I hope you are doing as well as can be expected during this time. Our teachers care about and miss their students and we look forward to seeing them back in our schools!

Dr. Jim Scanlon, Superintendent